7 September 2023

Dear
ATISN 18826

Thank you for your request which was received on 9 August 2023, you asked for the
following information:

Total expenditure to date by Welsh Government on consultancy fees paid to the company
"Lyn Group Ltd" formerly Lynn PR Ltd.

The information requested is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of
Information Act — Information accessible to the applicant by other means. The information
requested can be found at the link below.

Written Question - W0Q88834 - Welsh Parliament (senedd.wales)

If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information
Officer at:

Information Rights Unit

Welsh Government

Cathays Park

Cardiff

CF10 3NQ

or e-mail: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.

You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner’s Office
Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113
Website: www.ico.org.uk

However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until
it has been through our own internal review process.

Yours sincerely


https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frecord.senedd.wales%2FWrittenQuestion%2F88834&data=05%7C01%7CCentralDepartments-FOIDP%40gov.wales%7C84d1542a7c42495488a108dba221bfdc%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638282038099187524%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z0z7DmuPPSTQY0cvzNgPr4%2FA6e5lj6LQl4Aw4uP5K1Y%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales
http://www.ico.org.uk/

